From:

To: London Resort
Subject: LRCH
Date: 14 March 2022 10:23:33

To whom it may concern

I would like to confirm that I have not had any communication what so ever about LRCH after the ExAs
procedural notice of 14th February 2022. I am a business owner and lease unit D10 on the proposed theme park
site and this is having a big impact on myself, my employees and the future of my business. I find the lace of
communication very unhelpful and unprofessional on your behalf

Regards

John Povey.





